Moving On Newsletter

December 2016: Issue 1

Events

Life Beyond School Events:

Wyre Forest School:

Wednesday 15th February 2017 2.00pm to 6.00pm

Rigby Hall School and Chadsgrove

Wednesday 8th March 2017 6.00pm to 8.30 pm

Regency High School

Thursday 23rd March 2017 2.00pm to 5.00pm

Vale of Evesham School

Monday 13th March 2017

Pitcheroak School

Monday 3rd April 2017 2.00pm to 5.00pm The Transitions Newsletter for Young People, their Parents/ Family Carers and Stakeholders.

This Newsletter has been produced to help keep you informed of news, events and training. If you have any feedback or have information that you would like to contribute or share then please contact:

YATParentandfamilyca@worcestershire.gov.uk

Young Person Spotlight

Dan was supported by Kim (Social worker) and Adam (Housing Officer) to move into shared accommodation after he returned from residential college. Dan enjoys Rugby, playing for Worcester Wanderers a mixed ability rugby team based at Worcester Warriors



He enjoys playing on his X-box, watching strictly, watching horror films and Star Wars and Star Trek.

Dan goes to Wildgoose training three days a week, where he works with the animals. Dan's aim is to work at Pets at Home or at Curry's. He would like to have a pet snake.

Housing

The Positive Living Options Team are working with people who want to become more independent and live in accommodation that supports this.

This includes;

- 1) Cluster Flats scheme: Where people have their own flat, within a cluster of other flats and have access to support over the 24hour period from both the onsite care provider and other care providers.
- 2) Shared accommodation: Where people share a property with others. Having their own bedroom and

where possible bathroom, and sharing communal space.

There are two new cluster flats schemes opening over the next two months, one in Evesham and one in Worcester.

Expressions of interest from people that may be eligible for housing please email:

PositiveLivingOptionsTeam@worcestershire.gov.uk

Competition Calling all young people Do you like art or design?

We need you to design a logo for the Young Adult Team for us to use on promotional material. It can be hand drawn or computer generated. We need to have images by January 31st 2017

Please send your entries to the below email address:

YATParentandfamilyca@worcestershire.gov.uk

Resources

Free book download by Luke Clements on the rights of children and their families in England and Wales.

Follow the link below:

http://

www.councilfordisabledchildren.org.uk/ resources/disabled-children-a-legalhandbook-2nd-edition

